
From: Janice Lough 

Sent: 02 September 2022 23:21 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: application 2022/2685/L 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear planning team 

Please stop basement extensions blighting the lives of neighbours and residents of the area. 

I urge you to refuse permission for the basement extension on a listed building in Hampstead Hill 

Gardens. 

The building is unsuited to this type of development. 

Thank you. 

Kind regards 

Jan Lough 
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/HO7qCYWL3H02Q4zc0tVYu?domain=go.microsoft.com

